## **Lynn Bielawiec**

From:

Sue Errickson <

Sent:

Wednesday, July 25, 2018 5:31 PM

To:

Moran, Karen

Cc:

abigail jeffries; Philip Aieta; Hollie Barnas; Liz Costa; bryan hurlburt; Benjamin

Christensen; Green, Rob; Lynn Bielawiec; Lisa Pascuzzi

Subject:

Response

This is in response to your email of July 25th, 2018:

- 1) Town Council members were provided with all written and emailed correspondence received by the Charter Revision Commission, as well as Minutes.
- 2) Meeting Minutes reflect what was said and what actions were taken at a particular meeting.
- 3) Your correspondence clarifying the timeline of BOE comments to the Commission on the implementation of four-year terms/staggered terms will be added to the official correspondence for the 8/02/2018 meeting and will be noted during the meeting.

Thank you for all you do on BOE and for taking an interest in the Charter Revision process.